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To the Medical board
Dear Sirs/Madams
I request that you leave the Medical code of practice as it was set in 2009.It ensures medically safe practice and 
this is judged by the medical practitioner individually and according to medically sound benchmarks
I remain
Yours faithfully
Carol Keutmann

Carol Keutmann
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